You are correct to 0596 submission is the correct application. | am not too proficient with the FCC web
products. They info in each application are identical.

Ron

From: Behnam Ghaffari [mailto:Behnam.Ghaffari@fcc.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, December 21, 2010 3:16 PM

To: Schulze, Ron

Subject: RE: AFTRCC ICN 1244-10/3972 (Morehead State Univ./Extension of 0283-EX-ST-2010-
Morehead, KY)

So the previous application no. 0595-EX-ST-2010 is no longer needed? Would you like to dismiss 0595
and process 0596 instead? Please clarify.

From: Schulze, Ron [mailto:Ron.Schulze@jhuapl.edu]

Sent: Tuesday, December 21, 2010 3:12 PM

To: Behnam Ghaffari

Subject: RE: AFTRCC ICN 1244-10/3972 (Morehead State Univ./Extension of 0283-EX-ST-2010-
Morehead, KY)

| had to resubmit the application. Attached is my payment info. Have a Merry Christmas.
Thanks for your help.

Ron





